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The	present	feed-in	tariff	is	unfair	to	solar	rooftop	owners.	Please	increase	it	in	
line	with	the	wholesale	electricity	price	and	regulate	it	so	retailers	have	to	offer	
it	as	a	minimum.	Rooftop	solar	is	good	for	the	environment	so	why	have	in	place	
a	significant	disincentive	to	invest	in	solar	power.	
	
Seanna	Mccune		
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